Zoning Board of Adjustments
Meeting: October 25, 2017  7:00 pm at Camp Morgan Lodge
Board:  Don Revane, Chair, Andrew Hatch, Ralph Marinaccio, Jack Sheehy
Visitors:  Mr. Mrs Cote, Eric, Wendy Mensh
RE: Equitable Dimensional Waiver for 39 Lookout Point Rd (Mensh)
Don Revane called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 
Don Revane, asked Eric Mensh to explain the application of needing an Equitable Waiver, Eric explained after a complaint regarding building without a permit for his lean too which was built back in 2003 along with his barn, which he presumed it was on his permit from the builder that he had hired. There has been no complaints to the selectmen, zoning board or planning board all these years and the complain tenet has lived across the street all those years himself. 
Mr. Cote expressed that the lean too is eroding his property with the rain; snow and ice build up throughout the years. 
Don Revane asked Mr. Cote how long he owed his property. Mr. Cote expressed he has been there since 1955. 
Don Revane read what an Equitable Dimensional Waiver, provided Mr. Cote a copy as well. Don revane expressing that Mr. Mensh’s request meets all the qualifications. Don opened conversation to the rest of the board. 
Ralph also expressed why after 14 years of being constructed with no complaints until know. Ralph suggested maybe a gutter stone drainage for the run off. 
Mr. Cote told the board that he has hired Peter Mellon to perform a lot survey. DeFosse had asked to see the letter and Mrs. Cote provided the document that was dated back on September 20, 2017. Mrs. Cote expressed her daughter had the signed document and she would have her daughter send it by fax to 603-495-1739 the next day. 
Andrew Hatch felt with this step taken the case should be tabled until next month, so one can have confirmation of the lot line in question. Jack Sheehy second all voted in favor.
The meeting was tabled until November 29, 2017 given Mr. Cote 30 days to have his lot surveyed. 
Don Revane moved to adjourned the meeting at 7:31 pm Andrew Hatch second all voted in favor. 
Respectfully submitted
Deborah DeFosse

